
   

 

   

 

Notice of Public Hearing on Proposed Annexation 

 
The City of Corpus Christi City Council will hold a public hearing on the 
annexation of an approximately 19.2027-acre tract of land located along the 
north side of FM 2444, east of CR 43, and west of CR 41 (Gilead Rd). 
  
The public hearing will take place on Tuesday, February 11, 2025, during a 
regular City Council meeting which begins at 11:30 a.m. in the Council 
Chambers at Corpus Christi City Hall, 1201 Leopard Street, Corpus Christi, 
TX. Comment procedures can be found at: 
https://www.corpuschristitx.gov/department-directory/city-secretary/public-
comment-procedures/.   
 
The proposed annexation area encompasses land that is currently in the 
City’s Extraterritorial Jurisdiction (ETJ).  The ETJ promotes and protects the 
general health, safety, and welfare of persons residing in and adjacent to the 
municipalities. A Municipal Services Plan for the owner-petitioned parcel will 
be available online prior to the public hearing at: 
https://www.corpuschristitx.gov/department-directory/planning-community-
development/planning/annexations/proposed-annexations/ 
 
For more information, contact Laura Harris at LauraH4@cctexas.com or by 
phone at (361) 826-1605. 
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